
 

January 1st , 2020 

To Our Valued UC Davis Mouse Biology Program Customer,     

The MBP M3 Facility area is an 18-room, High Security Barrier production building located at the 

University of California, Davis.  There have been no confirmed infectious outbreaks for any excluded 

pathogens included on the health reports for the M3 facility within the 2019 year. There was an isolated 

event of Pseudomonas fluorescens identified in a single embryo transfer dam and some of her pups; 

details were provided in a letter to our customers August 2019. Extensive screening was performed 

throughout the building and animal cages and this bacterium was not identified in any other cages.        

I can be reached by e-mail (kngrimsrud@ucdavis.edu) or phone (530-757-3333) if there are any further 

questions or concerns.      

Sincerely Yours,   

 
Kristin N. Grimsrud, DVM, PhD   
Associate Director of Vivaria and Veterinary Care   
Mouse Biology Program, Center for Comparative Medicine  
University of California, Davis   
Office Tel: 530.757.3220 Fax: 530.757.3284   
Email: kngrimsrud@ucdavis.edu   


